Hello Penn Valley Faculty, Students and Families!

The Penn Valley Student Council will be supporting and honoring our US Military and Veterans
in two ways. First we will be collecting all extra and unwanted Halloween candy the week of
November 4th - 8th and we will send it to the US Military who is currently on deployment.
Teachers and families, please consider having students make cards for our troops to send with
the candy. There will be a collection box in the lobby of Penn Valley all next week (November 4
- November 8) for candy donations and cards.

Secondly, the student council will be collecting $1 donations the week of November 4th - 8th.
The donations will go toward Tunnels to Towers Foundation, a non-profit organization that
provides mortgage-free homes to Gold Star and fallen first responder families with young
children and by building specially-adapted smart homes for catastrophically injured veterans
and first responders. They are also committed to eradicating veteran homelessness and
helping America to Never Forget September 11, 2001. Each donor will receive a special
donation sticker to wear.

Please consider supporting these two great causes to support and recognize our United States
Troops and Veterans who keep us safe.

Thank You in Advance,

Penn Valley Student Council
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